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Yay! Summer is Here! 

The pool is open for the season from 8 am to 9 pm. The 
gate will be cabled after hours for added security. 
Please be mindful of the closing times so that our 
friendly neighbor volunteers can lock up quickly. 
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ON A SIDE 
NOTE 

Upcoming 
Events 

Farmer’s 
Market 

June 2 - September 8 

Location: Brownsburg Town 
Hall 

Address: 61 N. Green 
Street, Brownsburg, IN 

46112 

Time: From: 4:00 PM to 
7:00 PM 
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Residents are reminded that:   

1. Only Arbor Springs residents and their invited guest 
are permitted to use the pool.. 
2. Children under the age of 16 are to be accompanied 
by an adult.  

3. The pool code is not to be given out to any non-Arbor 
Springs individual.  
4. Guests are to be accompanied by a resident of Arbor 
Springs.  
5. Everyone is encouraged to lay towels over the lawn 
chairs to minimize the damage of sun screen lotion.  

6. Please help to keep the pool in good shape by 
picking up toys and debris upon departure. 
7. No glass containers are permitted in the pool area. 

Call for Pool Security 
Volunteers 

We always a need for additional volunteers to help with 
pool security. This role’s primary emphasis is proper 
nightly closures and the placing and the returning of 
trash containers to the curb. The time required is 
minimal and this position would be a good fit for those 
who enjoy a swim in the evening. Anyone interested is 
encouraged to contact any of the HOA Board Members 
or Paul Kirkeiner, Security Committee Chairperson. 
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Events 
Continued… 

Rev Rally 
June 21 

Location: Brownsburg Town 
Hall 

Address: 61 N. Green Street, 
Brownsburg, IN 46112 

Time: From: 5:00 PM to 8:00 
PM 

Price: Free 

Hendrick’s 
County Rib-

Fest 
June 25 

Location: Kingsway Christian 
Church Grounds 

Address: 7981 E CR 100 N, 
Avon, IN 46123 

Time: Starting: 4:00 PM 

Price: $5 parking charge 
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2016 Pool Upgrades  

We have made several upgrades and improvements to the 
pool this spring. These include: 

1. New concrete coping and blue tile installed around the 
main pool and wader pool. Concrete color was matched to 
accent concrete installed 2 years ago. 

2. All wood work above the brick (exterior and breezeway) 
has been repaired and repainted. 

3. A security metal on backside of pool gate was installed. 
This will allow the inner handle to open gate from the inside 
without the need of entering the pool code but will prevent 
someone reaching from the outside to open gate. The 
purpose of this change is to improve emergency egress and 
to meet fire code requirements.
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Friendly 
Reminders 

Pool Code 
Pool codes have been e-
mailed. If you have not 

received notification, please 
contact Francine Bond.  

Overnight 
Parking 

A quick reminder that vehicles 
left in the street overnight is 

prohibited. The pool 
clubhouse has plenty of 

parking available for those in 
need of the extra space. 

Thank you!!


